
 

Product Change Notice (PCN) 
 
Date: 06/30/14 
 
PCN Number: PCN-50111R-1 
 
To Our Customers: 
We appreciate your use of CUI products. Our commitment in maintaining and improving 
processes is demonstrated by plans to enhance our product quality, reliability and 
manufacturability. The purpose of this notice is to inform you of a product change.  
 
Product(s) Affected: 
 
VPF-S500-XXR Series  
VPF-S600-XXR Series  
VPF-S800-XXR Series 
VPF-S800-XXR-N Series 
VPM-S500-XXR Series 
VPM-S600-XXR Series 
VPM-S800-XXR Series 
VPM-S800-XXR-N Series 
VUF-S400-XXR Series 
VUF-D400 Series 
VUFM-S400 Series 
VUFM-D400-D Series  
VUM-D400-D Series 
VUM-S400-XXR Series 
VUMM-D400-D Series 
VUMM-S400-XXR Series 
 
Reason(s) for Change: Due to the PFC control IC discontinuation, we are forced to change 
the production process of the control board from DIP to SMT to accommodate the new 
control IC. 
 
Description of Change: New primary control board has been implemented. The 
potentiometer (VR) on the control board is not accessible on the enclosed version or the 
version with fan due to the placement of SMD VR. The function and performance of the 
power supply are not affected due to this change.   
 
Affected Date Code: The change will begin after the 05/29/2014 
Product Availability: After 06/30/14 
PCN Approval: 
 
Operations/Quality 
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